| am disgusted by reports that there will be a charge of £20 to appeal any accusations of
piracy.

The law of the land is that a person is innocent until proven guilty at trial. To charge
someone to appeal what may very well be a false allegation seems to me to overturn this.
This is especially important in light of the fact that computers (and wifi connections) may be
shared by multiple parties who may be innocent.



